
 
    
       

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Weekly Collection November 16 & 17  
Adults       $ 3,119.00 
Children     $       24.00 
Maintenance     $     158.00 
Fuel      $       71.00 
Bottles & Cans    $       40.00 
Christmas Flowers    $    150.00 
Other sources of Income   $       48.00 
Total      $ 3,610.00 
Weekly support needed to meet budget expenses 
      $ 4,420.00 
SVDP      $        110.00     
Poor Box     $        20.00 
 

Dear Friends in Christ, 
     This Sunday, at the end of the Church year, 
we celebrate the feast of Christ the King. On 
this day we are reminded of Christ's universal 
lordship over creation and over our lives. 
Though Christ suffered humiliating torture and 
death, He rose victorious on Easter, conquering 
death itself. 
     The Church established the feast of Christ 
the King because it wanted to reassert the 
authority of Christ against the totalitarian 
regimes that were emerging in the world at 
that time. In this period of history, Communism 
and Fascism were taking over various countries 
and both of these political movements were 
hostile to the Church. The Church wanted the 
faithful to know that Jesus was the ultimate 
power in the world. 
     Sometimes, when we hear about the sin and 
evil present in our world we can wonder if 
Jesus is really in control. We can wonder why 
God allows so much suffering. Yet, a closer 
examination of the circumstances of our lives 
reveals that the source of evil in the world is 
the human will used selfishly instead of 
lovingly. In other words we often suffer 
because we hurt each other. 
     The feast of Christ the King invites us to 
deeper faith. We call Jesus 'Lord' because we 
give Him control over our lives. This surrender 
of control means that we allow Him to work 
through us so that He can bring good into the 
world through us. In this way, the Kingdom of 
God is built up and Jesus reigns more 
completely. 
     May Christ the King strengthen our faith, 
hope and love.  

    In Christ,   
Fr. Michael 
 
      
 
      
 
 
       
 

 

Saturday, November 23 4:00pm Cecelia Rogers 
    A birthday remembrance 
    requested by the family. 
 
Sunday, November 24 9:00am Bill O'Brien 
    A birthday remembrance 
    requested by his loving wife. 
 
    11:00am Mike Gilbert 12th Anniv. 
    Donald Gilbert 10th Anniv. 
    Pauline Thyne 6th Anniv. 
    requested by the Gilbert Family. 
 
Monday, November 25 8:30am All Souls Intentions of 
    Mr & Mrs Robert Krasinskas 
 
Tuesday, November 26 8:30am Patricia M. Dumais 
    requested by David Dumais 
 
Wednesday, November 27 8:30am All Souls Intentions of 
    Mr & Mrs Roger Harty 
 
Thursday, November 28 8:30am For St. Ann's Parish 
 
Saturday, November 30 4:00pm Mr & Mrs Joseph Gautreau 
    requested by the Lavallee Family. 
 
Sunday, December 1 9:00am John Morrissey 
    req. by Mike & Ann Marie Morrissey 
 
    11:00am Betty Watson 3rd Anniv. 
    req. by the Beverly Family. 
  
     
 
 
 
     
    
 

 

Stewardship Corner    “….giving thanks to the Father, who has 
made you fit to share in the inheritance of the holy ones in 
light.”  (Colossians 1:12)  God wants us to be happy! Instead 
of looking at the Ten Commandments as being restrictive and 
telling us what we can’t do, look at them as guides for living a 
joy-filled and peaceful life. Most of our problems arise when 
we put our own needs first or spend most of our time trying 
to acquire “things.” Instead, try putting God first in all things. 
Ask Him how He wants you to use your gifts.                                                           

Coffee Shop  1st & 3rd 
Sundays of the  month                

Please join us for donuts & 
coffee after the 9:00am Mass. 
Children will receive a donut 

and juice box for free!! Adults  
$1 for a coffee and donut 

  

Notice: 

The Rectory Office will be closing at Noon on 

Wednesday, November 27th and will not be 

open on Thanksgiving Day. 
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Thank you to all the volunteers who made the Family Fun  

               

Meetings  
NA    Sundays 7:30 pm in the hall 
K of C   1st Tuesday of the month 6:45pm in the hall 
SVDP   Sunday, December 15, 9:45 am in the hall 
Rosary Group 1st & 3rd Tuesday at 6:00pm in the church 
Upper Room Ministry   Next meeting: Anniversary Mass 
          Tuesday, December 10th at 6PM 
Bible Study  ** No Bible Study this week 
 

If you are a parishioner and are in need of assistance, please 
call #508- 987-8892 and leave a message on the SVDP private 
line and someone from the SVDP will return your call. Maybe 
you have lost your job and are behind on your utilities or 
can't afford to have oil delivered. We can help. We also can 
point you in the direction of other resources that are 
available. 
 

 

Grades 1-3 Monday: 3:30 -4:45 pm 
Grades 4-10 Monday: 6:00 - 7:15 pm 
Children's Mass: Sunday, December 1, at 9:00am 

 

November is the month of the 
Holy Souls.     A memorial book 
will be placed near the Shrine of 
Our Lady that you may write the 
names of deceased loved ones 
in to be remembered 
throughout the month of 
November.  

 

Are you having a family gathering or holiday party? 

Please remember to drop off your returnable bottles and cans 

at the bin near the handicap ramp. Your donations are greatly 

appreciated. We also need volunteers to take the donations to 

the redemption center. Please sign up on the main bulletin 

board. 

 

Please join us on Thanksgiving morning for Mass 

at 8:30am to thank God for all                           

His many blessings. 

 

     Thank you for the generous response to the Annual SVDP 
Thanksgiving Food Drive to benefit the Oxford Ecumenical 
Food Shelf. One hundred and fifteen bags of groceries were 
brought to the Food Shelf by SVDP volunteers to be 
distributed to families in need.  May God bless you and your 
families abundantly. 

 

 

Ecumenical Thanksgiving Service at St. Roch's 
on Tuesday, November 26 at 7PM 

All are welcome. 
 

Sign up for parts in the 
Annual Christmas Pageant                

Saturday, November 30        
from 10 to 12 

in the Parish Hall.                
A Signup sheet is also 
available on the main 

bulletin board. 
 

 

ADVENT DAY OF REFLECTION                                      

Topic: Advent and the Holy Eucharist             

Saturday, December 14 10 to 2 

Fee collected at the door: $10 for lunch 
Please sign up on the main bulletin board. 


